
Minutes of the meeting of the membership, 8 February 2020 

Museum of Flight, Seattle 

The CO called the meeting to order at 10:12 AM.  There were 49 members and 

guests in attendance.  New members were introduced, guests introduced 

themselves, and our veterans introduced themselves. 

John J recapped the highlights of the recent owner survey.  An interesting data 

point emerged – 80% of our responding owners said they would not or were not 

likely to attend an event where they were required to name the venue as 

Additional Named Insured on their liability policies. 

Stan briefed us on his work on our Google calendar.  He encouraged everyone to 

use it as their source of event information. 

Dan reported that EAA’s B-17 will not visit the West Coast before 2022, if then.  

Other bomber visit options are being sought. 

Dan reported that we have Booth 514 at the upcoming Aviation Expo in Puyallup.  

He still needs volunteers to help staff for the two days. 

Pete mentioned that the scholarship deadline had been extended to 29 February 

and that eight applications had been received so far. 

Dave reminded Oshkosh attendees that there was still room available in the 

squadron housing. 

Fred said seats remained in our Reno reserved box and that he was collecting 

2020 dues. 

John J introduced Jason Muszala, Restoration Manager at FHCAM.  Jason touched 

on several topics regarding the museum and spent a bit of time discussing a 

couple restorations.  He answered several questions after. 

Jason had brought a lot of swag from the museum, and others had donated items 

also.  The final ten minutes was spent handing out the items via door prize ticket 

drawing. 

The meeting was adjourned at 12:10 PM. 


